
OPPORTUNITY TO SERVE ON THE  

CITY OF ISANTI PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

 

The City of Isanti is seeking an interested person to fill one seat on the Planning Commission. The 

term expires December 31, 2024. The individual must be a resident of the City of Isanti. The 

Planning Commission meets the third Tuesday of each month immediately following the 7:00 pm 

City Council meeting. 

 

If you are interested in serving the community, an application and ‘Conflict of Interest’ form must 

be submitted to the City Clerk at the City of Isanti, 110 1st Avenue NW, P.O. Box 428, Isanti, MN 

55040 or by email at jstrand@cityofisanti.us. Application packet is available under the ‘News’ tab 

on the City of Isanti website. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Jaden Strand 

City Clerk 

(763) 762-5759 

 

Publication:  9-15-2022 

Posted:  9-7-2022   
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